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The SUNY Broome community shared its messages of support and solidarity with Umpqua Community College.

As an expression of our sympathies and our solidarity among community college academic communities

nationwide, the campus observed a 5-minute moment of silence Monday morning between classes at 10:50 a.m.

The campus community was also encouraged to wear green and gold, Umpqua school colors, in memory of those

who were killed so senselessly.

Students, faculty and staff — including SUNY Broome President Kevin E. Drumm — also penned messages of

support on a banner in the Student Center. The banner will be sent to the Umpqua community.
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